ADEQ

Katherine McWilliams
5301 Northshore Drive
North Little Rock, Arkansas
72118-5317,

Greetings,

I have many concerns about the C&H Hog Farm draft permit 5264-W. I will address the one
most important to me, that this facility sits on karst, documented by ERI studies done by Dr Tod
Hallihan, along with other geologists. I don’t want Arkansas polluted, the Buffalo River in
particular, the way coal companies polluted Appalachia.

A full Environmental Impact Study rather than a FONSI is called for. There is too big a risk
involved in the watershed of the Buffalo National River and this permit should be denied. I

" employ you to protect the Buffalo River, to do due diligence, and safeguard our state and its
natural beauty.

Yooy

/46 Madison 5524
" Elkins, AR 72727
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